
Welcome Steve Burton

Steve Burton joins firm as Senior
Counsel
Sanderford & Carroll, P.C. is pleased to announce Steve Burton
joining our firm as Senior Counsel. Steve’s practice will
continue his long history of representing construction and
banking clients across Texas. Additionally, Steve routinely
handles a wide range of civil/commercial cases as a certified
mediator.
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